
TOWN OF HULL, MASSACHUSETTS 
-Memorandum- 

 
 

DATE:      June 21, 2007 
 
TO:       Board of Selectmen 
 
FROM:      Philip Lemnios, Town Manager 
 
SUBJECT:      Agenda for June 26, 2007 Meeting 
  
 

APPOINTMENTS 
 

7:30 pm – Sharon Gay – re: Community Development Block Grant 
 
8:15 pm – Laura Eaton – re: Kenberma Parking 
 
8:30 pm – Harry C. Hibbard, Jr. – re: Applicant for Advisory Board 
 
8:40 pm – Richard L. Kenney – re: Applicant for Advisory Board 
 
8:50 pm – John Polito – re: Applicant for Advisory Board 
 
9:00 pm – John M. Schmid – re: Applicant for Advisory Board 
 
9:10 pm – Dennis Zaia – re: Applicant for Advisory Board 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
1. Role of Selectmen – Policy Setting & Strategic Direction 
 
2. Beach Management Plan 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

1. Library Building Grant 
 

CORRESPONDENCE 
 
1. David Twombly – re: Surplus Furniture 
 
2. Patrick Finn – re: Hull Shore Drive Extension 
 
3. Jeffrey Bates – re: Lights at the L Street Baseball field 
 
4. Charles Ryder – re: Advisory Board 
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